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Warning to business owners
Nottawasaga OPP responded to a business on Mill Street in Essa Township for a suspicious person call at 9:23 am. on July 15th.

The business staff had two males enter their store and ask to see their debit machine so they could make some updates, the males
were suspicious enough that the staff didn't allow it to happen and the males |eft the business quickly.

The OPP would like to offer business owners the following tips:
? be aware of who you give access to your debit machine,
? ask for credentiasif they are not your usual service person, and if you are unsure, contact the police or your debit service provider.

For more helpful tips, go to the OPP's website under Crime Prevention at www.opp.ca
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